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Tribute to Elianne Andam
�e whole of the Old Palace community is deeply shocked by the senseless and tragic death  

of Elianne Andam - our much-loved and valued friend and pupil.

It will take some time for everyone to come to terms with this terrible news, and we will o�er support  
to our pupils and sta� as we try to do so.  Above all, we send our love and deepest sympathies to  

Elianne’s family at this unimaginably distressing time.

Mrs Burton would also like to thank everyone on behalf of the school for all the kind messages of 
condolence and support that have been sent to the Old Palace community and Elianne’s family.  

It is much appreciated.


